
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Friday 18th May 2018. 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Due to my own health needs and two close family members who are seriously ill, I 
have decided to take a career break. 
  
After six wonderful years at Robert Miles Infant School, it has been a difficult 
decision to leave my role, but one that is necessary at present to support my family. 
  
It has been a privilege to work with fantastic families and your amazing 
children.  Your support throughout my time at the school has been superb and much 
appreciated. 
  
I will leave with very fond memories and feel fortunate to have worked with you all as 
our school has grown and develop amazing children. 
  
Robert Miles Infant School, it's children and their families will always hold special 
memories for me. I hope you will continue to support the school as you have always 
done.  
  
Thank you again for your support. I wish you all and the school, future happiness 
and success. 
  
Kind regards, 
  

 

Helen Greensmith 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


